Explanation of changes for Senate Bill 33

The Senate Education Committee made two changes.  The first was to include all institutions accredited by the U.S. Department of Education.  The original language just included institutions accredited by the Council for Higher Education Accreditation.  The change was wanted so that private vocational and technical schools would be included as well.  

The second change was a lowered GPA requirement from 3.0 to 2.5 for eligibility.  This means that in order for a student to be eligible for this scholarship, they must have at least received a 2.5 GPA in High School instead of a 3.0.
